From: Peter Duggins 
Sent: 07 February 2017 21:23
To: Bob Duxbury
Subject: Planning application 17/00020/F

Dear Sir,

 With reference to the above planning application. We strongly object to it. The shed is not a needed element in the running of a pub. There is already a white structure on the intended site that is a complete eyesore from across the Sibford Gap & is completely unsuitable for its situation. The area is a conversation area & as the council is aware an area of outstanding beauty. This or any other structure would be totally out of place & compromises the Sibford Gap.

There is a photograph on the application within the position that the "New Shed " would be placed. It is obvious to anyone that this is an attempt to stage a scene to influence the application. There are tables & chairs gas bottles & all other sorts of detritus in the hopeless plea that another shed is needed. The gas bottles idly left about surely are not kept in a safe & secure place as per bottled gas companies recommendations.

Along with many other previous applications & appeals this I believe to be a vexatious application that is aimed at C.D.C. Sibford Gower & Ferris Parish Councils & that can only be objected to in the strongest possible terms & refused.

Yours sincerely Peter & Aniela Duggins  

